
Experiment was suspended 04.03.2022, 15:51 

 

04.03.2022, 15:51, "CRG liaison Office" <crgoff@esrf.fr>: 

Dear Mr. Tagirov, 

We received your requests for Convention d'Accueil for the users of experiment ES-1130 
scheduled from 14/04/2022-21/04/2022. 
 
We regret having to inform you that currently onsite visits from users or visitors from 
Russian laboratories and institutes are suspended until further notice. 
This is in accordance with the decision by the EU to close EU airspace to flights from 
Russia, that has been taken to suspend travel between Russia and the EU. 
The local contact for ES-1130, Isabelle Kieffer in cc, will check with you the possibility to 
carry out this experiment remotely. 
 
If this is not possible, it might be an option to re-schedule it as late in the 2022/I period as 
possible to give us a chance to see how the situation evolves. 
 
Last but not least, please note that these rules apply to users from Russian laboratories, i.e. 
traveling from Russia, NOT to users of Russian nationality working in non-Russian 
laboratories. 
 
In case of questions please don't hesitate to contact us. 
 
Best regards, 

Sabine 

 

https://e.mail.ru/compose?To=crgoff@esrf.fr

